CUSTOMER NOTICE

WE ARE DOING OUR PART TO SAVE THE
OCEANS - SO YOU MAY NOTICE SOME
CHANGES.

YOU WILL NOTICE THAT WE ARE
MOVING TOWARDS BEING COMPLETELY
SINGLE-USE PLASTIC FREE. SO YOU
WONT SEE ANY MORE PLASTIC
CUTLERY, STRAWS, BAGS OR
POLYSTYRENE.

WE APPRECIATE YOUR SUPPORT IN
HELPING US SAVE THE OCEANS.

TO FIND OUT MORE VISIT
WWW.TAKEAWAYPLASTIC.CO.UK




